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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

GOLF FOR GOOD: QUANTUM HOUSE’S HALLOWEEN TOURNAMENT IS BACK ON OCTOBER 24
Ocean Views, Prizes and Purpose during Golf and Goblins at Palm Beach Par 3

(Palm Beach, FL) – Get ready to swing into the spooky season for a great cause! Quantum House is announcing its annual Golf and Goblins tournament, set for October 24 at the picturesque Palm Beach Par 3. Participants will enjoy a morning of golf with breathtaking ocean views, a delicious lunch at Al Fresco and an awards ceremony. 

Players are encouraged to embrace the Halloween spirit by dressing in costumes, with a thrilling costume contest and a chance to win more prizes. The lunch provided by Al Fresco will feature a pre-fixe menu with options like pasta, chicken Caesar salad or a classic burger.

"Golf and Goblins is an opportunity to make a difference while enjoying a spectacular course," said Greg Quattlebaum, President and CEO of Quantum House. "Whether you're a seasoned golfer or just starting, you'll experience the beauty of Palm Beach Par 3 and know that every swing you take helps families navigating medical challenges. It’s a day filled with fun, philanthropy and purpose."

The tournament supports Quantum House’s mission to provide a “home away from home” for families facing medical crises while their children receive treatment. Beyond a place to stay, the House offers meals, a welcoming community and a compassionate support system during difficult times.

As an independent 501(c)(3) nonprofit, Quantum House relies solely on the generosity of the community to continue its mission. Guests staying at the House are relieved from the stress and financial hardship that is often added to the trauma of illness or injury. No one is ever turned away due to an inability to pay. As the only facility of its kind between Orlando and Fort Lauderdale, Quantum House serves local residents as well as families from across the country and around the world, ensuring that every family—regardless of background—has a place to call home during difficult times.

Tickets and sponsorship opportunities are available. For more information, visit www.quantumhouse.org/golf-and-goblins or contact Bethany Baratelli at bbaratelli@quantumhouse.org. To support, volunteer or inquire about a stay at Quantum House, visit www.quantumhouse.org or call (561) 494-0515.
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